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Dear veterans, business partners and community members, 

It is with sadness that I am writing to inform you of the decision to reschedule the inaugural Honor It is with sadness that I am writing to inform you of the decision to reschedule the inaugural Honor It is with sadness that I am writing to inform you of the decision to reschedule the inaugural Honor It is with sadness that I am writing to inform you of the decision to reschedule the inaugural Honor 

Rewards Expo that was originally scheduled for May 30, 2020 at the Grand Haven Community Center.Rewards Expo that was originally scheduled for May 30, 2020 at the Grand Haven Community Center.Rewards Expo that was originally scheduled for May 30, 2020 at the Grand Haven Community Center.Rewards Expo that was originally scheduled for May 30, 2020 at the Grand Haven Community Center. 

You are the heart of everything we do. We care for the health and safety of each and every one of you, and 

want what is in the best interest of our community as a whole. With this in mind, and because of the rapidly 

evolving Covid-19 situation, we know the right thing to do is to postpone the Expo event at this time.  

Much like you, we are focused on taking care of our families and community. We continue to follow the 

guidelines established by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), and the various executive 

orders that are in place.  

Although this year’s expo has been canceledAlthough this year’s expo has been canceledAlthough this year’s expo has been canceledAlthough this year’s expo has been canceled,,,,    we want to assure you that we we want to assure you that we we want to assure you that we we want to assure you that we are already workingare already workingare already workingare already working    

diligently to host our first ever Honor Rewarddiligently to host our first ever Honor Rewarddiligently to host our first ever Honor Rewarddiligently to host our first ever Honor Rewardssss    Expo Expo Expo Expo on June 5, 2021on June 5, 2021on June 5, 2021on June 5, 2021. We are now in the process of 

reaching out to the veteran organizations and business that have already partnered for this year’s event to 

secure their spot for the June 2021 Expo.  

In the meantime, the Honor Rewards program continues to be available. We are always accepting new 

veteran and business registrations. You can find the online registration here: 

https://www.miottawa.org/honorrewards 

Our current business partners are committed to providing discounts on goods and services all year long. You 

can find the generous list of discounts here: 

https://www.miottawa.org/Departments/CountyClerk/VitalRecord/honor_rewards.htm 

Thanks for what you do to make our community a great place to live. We appreciate your support and 

understanding during these unprecedented times and we look forward to seeing you all in June of 2021! 

With Best Wishes,  

 

 

Justin F. Roebuck 

Ottawa County Clerk | Register of Deeds 


